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November 5, 2015 

VIA E-MAIL 

Mr. Christopher Dennis, Engineering Geologist 
Siting, Transmission, and Environmental Protection Division 
California Energy Commission 
1516 Ninth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Fax (661) 947-8604 
www.palmdalewater.org 

Facebook: palmdalewaterd istrict 
Twitter: @palmdaleH20 

RE: WATER SUPPLY ASSESSMENT (WSA) FOR PALMDALE HYBRID POWER 
PROJECT PETITION TO AMEND 

Dear Mr. Dennis: 

This is in response to your letter dated September 25, 2015 requesting a Water Supply 
Assessment (WSA) for Palmdale Hybrid Power Project (PHPP) petition to amend. 

The PHPP is located outside the Palmdale Water District's (PWD) boundary and therefore is not 
included in any planning or water supply documents prepared by PWD. PWD and the City of Palmdale 
have formed the Palmdale Recycled Water Authority (PRWA) to jointly distribute and make available 
recycled water within the PWD boundary. The City of Palmdale has retained a sufficient supply of 
recycled water to supply the needs of the PHPP through an existing contract with the Los Angeles 
County Sanitation District. 

If you need any additional information, please feel free to contact me at 661-94 7-4111 extension 
118. 

Very truly yours, 

~-A, )t. kA__ 
MATTHEW KNUDSON, 
Assistant General Manager 

MK/dh 

cc: Mr. Mike Mischel, City of Palmdale 

Providing high quality water to our current and future customers at a reasonable cost. I 
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